From: Sophie Hawkins

Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 10:34 AM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Board Meeting Mandatory Masks

To City Council,

I would like to add my voice to the numbers of people concerned about our civil rights, the scientific uselessness of wearing masks, being forced against our will to do so, and the devastating effects to our economy over the past months which has ruined many people's businesses.

We have yet to see the fallout from that decision, which I imagine we will over the next 6 months.

I applaud Councillor Michael van Holst for being open to looking at the actual facts and being brave enough to question.

I believe it is the councils responsibility to look at facts and not blindly follow the mass media and orders handed down by corrupt organizations like the WHO and the CDC.

Please add my name as a delegate on this issue.

_-

Peace, Sophie

www.sophie-hawkins.com

Thai Massage, Ayurvedic Assessments/Massage, Meditation & Online Courses